State Of Palestine Ministry of Education

D. G. of Assessment, Evaluation & Examinations

اليوم: التاريخ: / /2021م مدة الامتحان: ساعتان وربع مجموع العلامات: (100) علامة بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم

متحان شهادة الدراسة الثانوية العاما لعام 2021م - الدورة الاستكمالية دولة فلسطين وزارة التربية والتعليم الإدارة العامة للقياس والتقويم والامتحانات

> الفرع: العلمي المبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية

> > الورقة: –

الجلسة: –

Reading comprehension: (45 Points)

Question Number One: (25 points)

Read the text and do the tasks below:

I enjoyed reading the article 'Clinging to culture' and I'd like to add a few points of my own. It's often been observed that expatriates are more likely to show the outward signs of their culture than their fellow countrymen who stay at home. Think of Scotsmen in New Zealand <u>who</u> wear kilts, or English people in Spain who insist on drinking tea with milk and eating fish and chips, or 'Irish-Americans' who often seem more Irish than the Irish.

As a Welshman living in South America, I can understand why this happens. It's not that these people spend their time looking forward to 'going home': they're usually committed to living in the place they've chosen. They don't, for example, object to paying local taxes. They just have a need to hold on to what they see as an important part of their identities.

The same kind of need, I believe, happens with language. When I lived in the south of England, one of my neighbours was an old lady who had moved <u>there</u> from a northern town when she was quite young. Despite living in the south for over fifty years, her accent remained strongly northern. The reason, I think, is clear: being 'a northerner' was, unconsciously, an essential part of who she was.

Language teachers will tell you that learners often find pronunciation the hardest part of a foreign language, and I'm sure there's a connection. If, say, Italian learners of English start speaking with a 'correct' accent, they feel they are becoming more English, and therefore less Italian. Unless you actually want to change your identity, it's hard to let go. Just as an example, listen to French people who speak almost perfect English. However, good <u>they</u> are, it's usually impossible to mistake them for anything other than French. The accent, it seems, is always the last thing to disappear.

A. Choose the best title:	2 points)
1.The advantages and disadvantages of living abroad	
2. There's no place like living abroad	
3.Culture, language and identity	
B. Answer the following questions:	8 points)
1. How do English people in Spain show the outward sign of their culture?	
2. According to the writer, why do expatriates cling to their culture?	
3. Why did the old lady's accent remain northern even after fifty years of living in the south	n?
4. What is the hardest part of a foreign language for learners?	
C. Complete the following sentences: (6	points)
1. One of the Scottish cultural outward is	
2. Italian learners of English feel they are becoming more English when	·
3. The writer believes that when learning a new la	nguage.

لعام 2021	الدورة: الاستكمالية	الورقة: -	الفرع: العلمي	تابع أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية
D. Decide v	whether these states	ments are <u>Tru</u>	<u>e</u> or <u>False</u> :	(6 points)
	d lady moves from the			()
	• •		xpatriates to cling to t	heir culture.
	riter of the text lived		•	
	hat do the followin			(3 points)
	Line 3):			
	(Line 11):			
3. They ((Line 18):			
0 4 1		•		
	umber Two: (20 p t and do the tasks b			
•			eciding and controlling	ng the amount of time spent on
_		· ·	-	stay organized. So, the first step
				art of managing your time well,
	able to handle your		my. If you master the	art of managing your time wen,
•	•		/ha managas har/his	tima Managing time afficiently
	•	-	_	time. Managing time efficiently It enables you to attain greater
				nique of time management.
			-	irst, pick a pen and paper and list
				g. Second, once you have all the
	•		•	mpleting your tasks in the right
	_	_	_	them. This gives a sense of
_	_			ake up one task after the other
•	•			r productivity. It is suggested to
		•	•	complete your 7-8 hours of sleep
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	_	•	nealthily. It is the same if you do
				sing is very helpful. It does not
				to concentrate. It thus helps you
	time well and accom		• •	to concentrate. It thas helps you
	he following question		as criterently.	(8 points)
	eant by time manage			(o points)
2. Why is tim	ne management impo	ortant?		
a				
b				
•	ou manage your tim		•	
_				
	nether the following			(3 points)
	-	_		· - · ·
	-		- •	vith your tasks better. ()
	•	•		in the right sequence. ()
J. I akilig d	reaks between your	iasks uoesii i n	eip you fulfill them.	

لعام 2021	كمالية	الدورة: الاست	الورقة: –	الفرع: العلمي	١	: اللغة الإنجليزية	ابع أسئلة مبحث
C. Complete	the fo	llowing sent		*			(6 points)
1is used as a key to increase productivity and stay organized.							
			you feel				
_			rs each night, yo			_	•
	_						
			ouns refer to?	and			(3 points)
				2 This (Lin	ne 13)·		· • ·
1.Them (En	10 10).			2. 1113 (1111	ic 15)		
			Vocabular	y: (20 poin	nts)		
Question N	umbei	r Three: (2)		. y. (20 pom	its)		
Question 1	umber	(2)	(أربعة) منها فقط.	ترك أن بحيب عن	ئلة وعلى المشا	م من (خمسة) أسا	تكون هذا القس
A. Fill in the	e follow	ving sentenc	es by replacing		•	, ,	
words from		_	»		~		(5 points)
			returns	dropped	borders		
			crossed four inte				
_	-	~	e saw that he had				
			ater till the well				
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	d a drop in their	•			
	_		able result of car			_	
			ing by using a s		_		(5 points)
			are accent				
			for bei				
			101 00				
_			(_			
-	-		any times that I c				
			•		<i></i>		
C. Choose tl			ory (on the wew	lon annival) h	omo		(5 points)
			ery (on the way on business) sinc				
			nere is another or			on.	
_			arket/marketing		-		
•			job application /	O.	•	•	
		•	h suitable phras	•	•	ics.	(5 points)
			cuts back			hreak throu	
1 Scientists	think t	hev are begin	nning to	кері	in the figh	of against cance	gn er
2 They have	11111K t	ncy are begin	oubles while des	ioning the nev	_ m mc mgn v machine	it against cance	J1 .
			by e		v macmine.		
			a few days, so I_		him		in my flat.
5. Due to sh	ortage (of resources.	the government		its ex	penses.	_ 111 1117 1140.
E. Complete	the ser	ntences usin	g the words in t	he box with (co- mis- ov	er- under):	(5 points
			id cooked				
1. I		the instr	uctions and answ	vered three que	estions inste	ad of four.	
			of the			01 10 011	
			may hurt your sto				
			, they m		tired.		
			even			g hours.	
	-					-	

Language (20 points)

	<u> </u>	
<u>Section A:</u> (10 points) لين) منها فقط	, من (ثلاثة) أسئلة وعلى المشترك أن يجيب عن <u>(سؤا</u> ا	يتكون هذا القسم
Question Number Four: (10 Points)	<u> </u>	
1. A. Complete the sentences with the correct 1. We got home to find that someone 2. He became wet during his walk because it	(break) into the house.	(3 points)
3. Look! The girl's new dress	so beautiful. (look)	
B. Circle the correct answer:		(2 points)
1. It's important to promise yourself not (to de	epend /depending) on others.	
2. You should stop (to waste /wasting) time a	and organize it efficiently.	
2. A. Use the correct form of the verbs in brackets	-	following: points)
1. Rania couldn't manage	all the ice cream. (eat)	
2. I wish you wouldn't keep		
3. You shouldn't stopju	st because it's a bit difficult. (try)	
B. Use the words in brackets to join each pa		(2 points)
1. He missed the train. He was talking with so	ome friends. (because)	
2. It started raining. We got into the car.	(as soon as	- s)
3. A. Rewrite the following using the words in	 n brackets:	(3 points)
1. Why didn't Ali come to the party?	(The host asked)	(* F * **)
2.Don't waste your time chatting and texting.	(My mother warned	me against)
3.Don't accept the first offer you get.	(His dad advised him	n)
B. Make complete questions of the following	 1g:	(2 points)
1. What /he/do/ all this time?		` 1 /
2. How many /books /you /buy /yesterday?		-
Section B: (10 points)		-
	من (ثلاثة) أسئلة وعلى المشترك أن يجيب عن (سؤاا	يتكون هذا القسم
Question Number Five: (10 Points)		,
1. A. Choose the correct answer:		(2 points)
1.Hello. I'd prefer (to speak / speaking) to th	~ ~	
2. She (will / might) definitely help you becau	<u>-</u>	
3. (How long/ How often) do you visit your f	•	
4. Please, don't keep (to complain/ complain)B. Complete the sentences using should(not		(3 points)
1. She isn't happy with the salary she's getting		(2 points)
2. The train accident was terrible, the passenge		(be)
ne pubblish		

2021	لعام ا	الدورة: الاستكمالية	الورقة:-	الفرع: العلمي	تابع أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية
2. A. <i>A</i>	Add qu	estion tag:			تابع أسئلة مبحث: اللغة الإنجليزية (3 points)
		ny lady shut the door			
	•	ther's sickness was v	•		_?
		on't get the results so			
		e the sentences usin			(2 points)
1.1	l pay sc	omeone to wash my	<u>car</u> every week	•	
2. V	We'd be	etter ask someone <u>to</u>	paint the room	before we clean it.	
3.A. C	Choose	the correct answer	·		(3 points)
		ll doesn't look safe.			•
		ln't prepare her lesso			^
3. I	don't	think we should thro	w the old printe	r away, we (will / n	night) need it.
			_		nistake in each sentence) (2 points)
2. I	Did you	wrote the invitation?			
3. T	The boy	was in a difficult situa	ntion, so I agreed	to helping him	
4. T	The Min	istry promised us to no	ot postpone the p	ayment of our salarie	s
Duest	tion N	umber Six: (15 po		(15 points)	
		Ξ of the following to		an essay:	اكتب موضوعاً واحداً من أحد الموضوعين
1.		rs, nurses and teache celebrities (players)	_		ety and should be paid more than
				OR	
2.		rn written communic		-	over the world. Letters have been cuss

The End